

BONNEVILLE BANTER



Monthly Newsletter of the Bonneville Austin-Healey Club

Web Site: www.bonnevillehealeyclub.org

Vol. 26 No. 7

President's Message

Well here we are, July! What happened to the summer month of June? Where were the warm,

sunny days that help produce the flowers; the vegetables; the picnics? Seems like all there was was rain and overcast days. So now we have hot days. I sometimes wonder why retirees head south in the winter, but stay put in the miserably hot summer. There are lots of things you can do to stay warm in the winter, but you can only take off so much in the summer before you are arrested.

Be sure to attend our July 14th meeting at Joe Morley's where we will discuss our BBQ (and croquet tournament) at Jon Hanson's to be held on July 18, at 1375 Roxbury Road. For the BBQ everyone will be required to bring their own meat selection for grilling and a side dish and whatever else we decide at the meeting. It should be a fun event.

I hope you all have made your reservations for Park City for Healey Days, August 8-9. Check the club's website for more information or contact Sandy or Dave Maxwell for all the information needed.

We've more or less dropped Tech Session Days. Seems no one needs additional help on their Healeys other than what can be discussed at the Healey Meetings.

I'm looking forward to hearing about the trip to Glenwood Springs and the Winery Tour at our July 14 meeting. See you all there.

Keep 'em rolling,

Ann



Healey Days, Aug. 8th & 9th, 2009



2009 Healey Days

This year's Healey Days will feature a Classic Sports Car Show to be held August 8th in Park City. The show will be held on Lower Main Street between 7th and 9th Streets. All cars must be in place by 10:00 A.M. and the show will run until 3:00 P.M. We are co-hosting the show with the Wasatch Mountain Jaguar Register. All classic sports cars are invited to the show. We can only accommodate 50 cars so it is on a first come first served basis. Entry forms are on the website. We will hold our banquet and auction at the Grub Steak Restaurant in Prospector Square.

The Bonneville Austin Healey Clubs resident Restaurateur, Joe Morley has made arrangements for the banquet. The menu is a choice of: Prime Rib, Free Range Grilled Chicken, Sirloin Steak, or Salmon Filet. All dinners include: one trip to the Salad Bar, a Side dish, Soft drinks, coffee, or ice tea, And the Chefs choice for dessert. All meals are \$35.00 including tax and the usual 20% gratuity. Drinks from the bar will be billed to the individuals. The items listed are their usual favorites, so you do not need to make your entrée selection until the banquet. As with all banquets we need a count and payment two weeks prior to the event. We need the body count and payment no later than July 25th. Please send payment and confirmation to Sandy Maxwell, 1752 Paulista Way, Sandy, UT 84093.

Chief auctioneer Don Colman requests that you bring your auction items to the show. Plus be sure to bring your checkbook to the auction.

Sunday August 9th we will be going on a back country tour. The particular route will be determined closer to the event so as to avoid (if possible) the Utah State Flower, "Orange Cones". We have rooms being held at the Park City Resort Center in a number of price ranges. Again the form can be found on the website under EVENTS and NEWS.

Happy Healeying, Sandy and Dave

BONNEVILLE BANTER – July 2009

Bonneville Austin-Healey Club

Minutes for June 9, 2009

Meeting held at Red Robin Restaurant Called to order by President Ann Lewis at 7:30 p.m.

Members present

Bob & Fran Riemenschneider Dave & Sandy Maxwell Craig Mossberg Allen Brown

Bob Jahnke Doug & Ann Lewis Don Colman Jon Hanson

Reports:

Treasurer, Bob Jahnke reports that the official bank balance as of this date is \$4,095.73.

Newsletter, Allen Brown reports no change in the 6 issues of newsletters bring mailed via Postal Service. The BAHC newsletters will be submitted to the "Healey Marque" magazine

Membership, Jim Thornton: 42 current members Webmaster, Jon Hanson reports thhat the site has been changed for a more favorable fee.

Activities, Sandy Maxwell: Maxwells and Jahnkes will attend the Glennwood Springs Rallye as the ony BAHC representatives

British Field Day is June 20th, Liberty Park, 8:00 AM to 3:00 pm. Set-up help is requested the evening before and the morning of.

Pot Luck Party at the home of Jon Hanson on July 18th, at 4 PM until the neighbors compain. Food assignment wil be meted out at our next meeting.

Annual **Healey Days** is August 8th. Same venue in Park City as last year. Room registration is available on the website. Dinner and awards arrangements to be announced.

AUCTION ITEMS ARE NEEDED FOR THE ANNUAL FUND RAISER. Contact Don Colman to pledge your contributions.

HEALEYS ON THE SALT FLATS, Sept. 15th, Wendover Utah. There will be a race car show and BBQ hosted by Utah Salt flats Racing Association. Racing commemces Sept. 16th

Jackson Hole Tour, Sept 18th thru 20th is the date for this ever popular event

Fall Tour is tentatively scheduled for Oct. 3rd.

Meeting adjourned a 8:37 PM

Don Colman



July Activity - Croquet and **Barbeque**

Saturday July 18th at 4:00 P.M. will be the Clubs' summer hospitality and fun day to be hosted by Jon Hanson at 1379 So. Roxbury Rd. Phone No. 801-583-7512. A map to Jon's place is on the website. Attendees are to bring their own main course and beverages. Jon has arranged for plenty of cookers to do any grilling.

Side dishes will be assigned at the meeting on July 14th Please be there or answer the Email that Jon is sure to send out.

Bonneville Austin-Healey Club 2009 Activities Schedule

Tue., July 14th - General Meeting, 7:30 p.m., Joe Morley's, 100 West Center St., (7720 South), Midvale

Sat. July 18th - BBQ At Jon Hanson's, 1375 Roxbury Rd. Aug. 8th - 9th Healey Days, Lower Main Street, Park City, UT. See article on Page 1

Tue., Aug. 11th – General Meeting, 7:30 p.m., at Red Robin, 1313 Foothill Drive, (Old Marie Callender Location)

Sept. 15th 16th – Healeys on the Salt Flats Sept. 18th-20th - Jackson Hole trip, Details Later

President

2009 BONNEVILLE A-H CLUB OFFICERS Ann Lewis

	8226 Bryce Dr., Sandy,	UT 84070
Vice President	Ernie Reno	969-2521
	5711 S. 4270 West, S.L.C.,	UT 84118
Activities Chairman	Sandy Maxwell	943-4803
	1752 Paulista Way, Sandy	, UT 84093
Treasurer	Bob Jahnke	583-3021
	1490 Princeton Ave., S.L.C	C, UT 84105
Secretary	John Morrison	277-4835
-	5009 Holladay Blvd., S.L.C.	, UT 84117
Membership	Jim Thornton	485-9404
•	3503 Millcreek Cir., S.L.C.	, UT 84106
Newsletter Editor	Allen Brown	277-9016
	1965 Cecelia Cir., S.L.C. allengbrown@gmail.com	

Webmaster Jon Hanson 583-7512 1375 Roxbury Rd. S.L.C., UT 84108

jmh-consulting@earthlink.net

255-8161

AHCA Delegate Dave Maxwell 943-4803 1752 Paulista Way, Sandy, UT 84093



British Field Day

June 20, 2009 at Liberty Park













Glenwood Springs

The summer looked like a real bore So we signed up for the Glenwood Springs tour We went on the run We had lots of fun We know we'll be back for more.

That is the limerick that Dave and I had to make up while on the tour through some of Colorado's beautiful high country. The MG Car Club of Colorado did a great job of hosting the 57th annual Glenwood Springs Rallye.

Bob and Dixie Jahnke, and Dave and Sandy Maxwell drove over for the Rallye June 12th to the 14th. The event started with a TSD rallye from Denver area to Glenwood Springs. We did not participate in the TSD, but picked up the events after participants arrived in Glenwood Springs. Saturday was a tour of the high country out of Rifle and Meeker. It was a beautiful drive. Along the way we had to answer some questions that were visible from the route. Dave and I somehow managed to garner 1st place in our class.

Sunday was the car show held at Two Rivers Park. The show was from 9:00 to Noon followed by the Awards Ceremony. Bob and Dixie won the 1st place Triumph. The Hundred was voted a 2nd place in the Big Healey class.

Monday we took a leisurely drive to the Wine Country, stopping to check out a couple of wineries before reaching the nights stop in Cedaredge, Colorado. We were booked to stay at a B&B that was originally constructed in 1891. Great place to stay.

Dave and I headed home on Tuesday morning over the Grand Mesa. Another fantastic drive. As our limerick says we will most likely be back for more.

Sandy and Dave